
The Dean’s Message

The Business School’s students, alumni and faculty are taking centre stage, 
showing the business industry the amazing talent and entrepreneurial spirit they 
possess. This month, one of our Fashion Diploma students launched her shoe line 
at New York Fashion Week to rave reviews and a Human Resources Management 
student was awarded the 2018 Rob MacIsaac Fellowship. That’s just a small 
selection of our student’s accomplishments this month. Read on to see more 
successes and triumphs from our hard-working community.  Read more > 

Be sure to share your successes in the Dean’s Newsletter. For submissions, visit 
business.humber.ca/content-submission and choose “The Dean’s Newsletter”.
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Fashion Students Visit the ROM’s Christian Dior Collection

On February 1st, over 200 Fashion students and faculty had the privilege of attending the 
Christian Dior collection event at the Royal Ontario Museum. 

Read more >

Student Discusses Her Love 
of Cosmetics Industry

Check out this interview with Cosmetic 
Management student and Cosmetic 
Management Leadership Award recipient, 
Nicole Seow. 

Read more >
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Law Student Externship Position

Katie Drury, who graduated from the 
Paralegal Studies degree program in 
June 2017, was accepted for admission 
at the University of Windsor Law School 
in the Canada and United States Dual 
J.D. program. She is completing her 
first year of studies, and was accepted 
for an Externship Position with the U.S. 
District Court for the Eastern District of 
Michigan with Judge Terrence G. Berg in 
Detroit. Judge Berg was nominated for 
his judgeship by President Obama. This 
court has jurisdiction over federal cases, 
both criminal and civil. Ms. Drury was 
also our first graduate to be accepted for 
admission to Lakehead University Law 
School in Thunder Bay.

Social Entrepreneurship in Action: 
Teens and Seniors

The Social Entrepreneurship in Action course 
places business students in leadership 
roles and is an alternative to the traditional 
business placement requirement for Business 
Administration, Business Management, and 
Business Marketing students. 

Read more >

The Placement Centre Hosts 
Successful Speed Networking Event

Over 100 students enrolled in our Business 
Accounting, Business Administration, Business 
Management, and Business Marketing diploma 
programs eagerly came out bright and early to 
meet with employers from various parts 
of industry. 

Read more >

Business School Grad Meets Dr. Jane Goodall

Sabrina Rubli, a 2013 International Development graduate and Co-Founder and Executive Director 
of Femme International, recently met with Dr. Jane Goodall.

Read more >

Supply Chain Management Student 
Association Networking Event

The Supply Chain Management Student 
Association Networking Event was held on 
February 1st, 2018, at the Humber College 
Lakeshore Campus. 

Read more >
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Empowering Women: Success in 
the Workplace

On Tuesday, February 27th, 2018, the 

Placement Centre in collaboration with the 

Management Studies student association 

hosted a panel discussion involving female 

industry professionals in conversation about 

women empowerment and success in the 

workplace. 

Read more >

Meet a Few Members of Humber’s Bachelor of Commerce DECA-U Chapter

Bachelor of Commerce students involved in Humber’s DECA Chapter have been hard at 

work this year, and they have no intention of slowing down. So far, the chapter has competed 

in over six invitationals this academic year and has won or placed in the top three in numerous 

DECA competitions. 

Read more >

Visiting Scholar at the IMF

Pierre-Pascal Gendron, Professor and Program 

Coordinator, International Business and 

Healthcare Management, was appointed 

Visiting Scholar with the Fiscal Affairs 

Department at the International Monetary 

Fund (IMF) in Washington, D.C.

Read more >
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Paralegal Studies Grad Pursuing her Doctorate in Legal Studies

Sara Liden, a graduate of the Paralegal Studies degree program, completed her Master of Arts: Interdisciplinary Studies degree program at York 
University, and has now received admission to the Doctor of Philosophy Legal Studies program at Carleton University. 

Read more >

Human Resources Management Student Awarded 2018 
Rob MacIsaac Fellowship

The Rob MacIsaac Fellowship Program seeks to cultivate innovative 

student research in transportation. The program finds placements for 

up to five fellows in diverse areas of our organization and runs every 

other year.

Read more >

Esthetician/Spa and Cosmetic Management Students Give Back 
to the Community

A team of students from the Esthetician/Spa Management and Cosmetic Management diploma 
programs volunteered their time to give back to the community.

Read more >

High School Students Get Pampered 
in The Humber Spa

The Humber Spa participated in a recruitment 
initiative for students from Fletcher’s Meadow 
Secondary School in Brampton Ontario.

Read more >

Event Management Students Learn from Alumni 
and Employers at Networking Event

The Event Management Program recently hosted their Employer and 

Alumni Networking Event in the Fashion Institute at Humber Lakeshore 

on February 22nd.

Read more >
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Humber International Development 
Grad making a difference in Mongolia

Ken Umali, a recent graduate of Humber’s 
Bachelor of International Development program, 
is currently in Ulaanbaatar, Mongolia, working as 
a Monitoring and Evaluation (M&E) Advisor 
for Uniterra.

Read more >

Students Visit TJX Canada  
Home Office

On February 13th, an enthusiastic group 
of Business Students, along with members 
of the Placement Centre, visited the TJX 
Canada Home Office for a tour of the 
company headquarters.

Read more >

Fashion Diploma Student Appears  
on the Marilyn Denis Show

This past February, a Fashion Arts and 

Business diploma student appeared on the 

Marilyn Denis Show to participate in the Stylist 

Academy Segment with Peter Papapetrou.

Read more >

Supply Chain Management Students 
Compete at 2018 SCMA Student 
Case Competition

On February 24th Humber Bachelor of 

Commerce Supply Chain Management 

students joined the top students from across 

Canada to compete and strategize solutions 

for a capacity and transportation problem in 

the 2018 SCMA Student Case Competition.

Read more >

Finance Industry Panel  
of Professionals

On Tuesday Feb 6th, the Bachelor of Commerce 
Finance Degree Program held 
an event in the G Commons at the Lakeshore 
campus for students. 50 finance degree 
students were in attendance and were able 
to ask questions of a panel of finance 
industry professionals. 

Read more >
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Supply Chain Management Students 
Compete at 2018 APICS Student 
Case Competition

On February 24th Humber Bachelor of 

Commerce Supply Chain Management 

students attended the 2018 APICS Student 

Case Competition.

Read more >

https://business.humber.ca/programs/bachelor-of-international-development/humber-international-development-grad-making-a-difference-in-mongolia.html
https://business.humber.ca/deansnewsletter/news-success/students-visit-tjx-canada-home-office.html
https://business.humber.ca/programs/fashion-arts/fashion-diploma-student-appears-on-the-marilyn-denis-show.html
https://business.humber.ca/deansnewsletter/news-success/supply-chain-management-students-compete-at-2018-scma-student-case-competition.html
https://business.humber.ca/deansnewsletter/news-success/finance-industry-panel-of-professionals.html
http://business.humber.ca/deansnewsletter
https://business.humber.ca/deansnewsletter/news-success/supply-chain-management-students-compete-at-2018-apics-student-case-competition.html


BUSINESS 6

Visit the online newsletter at business.humber.ca/deansnewsletterFebruary 2018

Fashion Student Launches Shoe Line at New York
Fashion Week

On February 10th, Fashion Arts and Business student, Taneish Leslie, 
had the exciting opportunity and privilege of debuting her shoe line,
Elle Forgiato (FORGIATTO for short) at the 2018 New York Fashion Week.

Read more >

Students Launch The Humber Business 
Student Association

The Humber Business Student Association (HBSA) Launch was 
held on March 1st, 2018 at the Lakeshore Campus. The event was 
well attended by over 100 business students from the Business 
Administration, Business Administration Co-Op, and the Business 
Management programs.

Read more >

Sugar and Spice and Everything Nice Window Display at 
the Fashion Institute

The latest window display at the Fashion Institute has been installed 
and features the work of Fashion Arts and Business, Fashion 
Management, Event Management and Creative Photography students.

Read more >
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